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Dear Parents, 
 
At Ryders Green Primary we work with Swim England to ensure our children are able to confidently swim 
25m by the end of Key Stage 2. 
 
Your child has been chosen to participate in a research project to see if they can achieve this target with 
three hours of swimming instruction delivered by Swim England.  If this research project is successful then 
it will hopefully be rolled out across the country. 
 
Your child will need their swimming kit next Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  There will be no additional 
cost for yourself as school will be paying for the transport. 
 
We look forward to sharing the successes of this project with you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Blackmore 
Head Teacher 
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